

Mail To: P.O. Box 1459, Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1459 Telephone: (850) 224-3907 • Fax: (850) 681-2075 www.fhca.org

August 17, 2006

Donna Manning Maun-Lemke 8031 W. Center Rd., Suite 222 Omaha, NE 68124

Dear Donna:

On behalf of the Florida Health Care Association and Florida Center for Assisted Living and our members, I would like to express our sincere appreciation for your participation in our 2006 Annual Conference at Gaylord Palms Resort & Convention Center in July.

I hope you had a "groovy" time at the Conference and enjoyed Gaylord Palms! We appreciate you sharing your time, talent, and expertise with us. Enclosed is an evaluation summary for your presentation. The feedback we have received from conference attendees has been excellent, with many saying they felt this was our best Conference ever!

Thank you again for your part in making this year's Annual Conference such a success!

Sincerely,

Cathy C. Westberry

Director of Event Planning

Enclosure